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TSGP News:

Graduation Spotlight:

Caitlin Hopkins successfully defended her
PhD dissertation on December 15th, 2023.

Congratulations, Dr. Hopkns!

As a Therapeutic Sciences PhD student at Brown, Dr. Caitlin Hopkins conducts research in a
biomedical engineering and pathology lab. She focuses her research on 3D cell culture, tissue
engineering, and particularly the study of the extracellular matrix and associated alterations.

Congratulations to our TSGP February Graduates! 
All February grads are welcome to participate in the Doctoral Commencement Ceremony

at Brown University on Sunday morning May 26th, 2024.

 
Helen Belato, PhD

Molecular Pharmacology &
Physiology

 Caitlin Hopkins, PhD
Biotechnology

Andrew Howes, PhD
Biotechnology



 TSGP invited 24 prospective doctoral students to visit Brown
 for a 3-day in-person admissions recruiting event.

Invited students participated in a full day of interviews 
with the TSGP Admissions Committee and Brown faculty members.

A highlight of the event featured a dinner at 
The Faculty Club and a chance to take a group photo.

Pictured here are our invited students with our 
current TSGP doctoral students who served as “student hosts”.

Invited students enjoyed their Brown experience
  and learned what makes TSGP unique!

TSGP PhD Admissions Recruitment Event
January 25th - 27th, 2024



 
           

              Dear Prospective Applicant:

              The Dean’s Postdoctoral Fellowship at Harvard Medical School is now accepting applications. 
              The deadline  is April 15, 2024.

              THE DEAN’S POSTDOCTORAL FELLOWSHIP(DPF) is a two-year research fellowship established
              to nurture, advance, and retain a diverse scientific workforce that will continue to contribute to 
              diversity through their ongoing academic and research scholarship. The fellowship program 
              prepares scientists from groups historically underrepresented in the basic and social sciences for 
              careers in academia and other sectors. Fellows benefit from a highly innovative and creative 
              research environment that emphasizes scientific rigor, collaboration, and the pursuit of excellence
              in science. 

             ELIGIBILITY:

·            Have an MD, MD/PhD, PhD, ScD, or equivalent degree in the basic or social sciences by June 2024 

·            Have United States citizenship or permanent resident status. 

·            Come from a background that is historically underrepresented in the basic and social sciences. 

·            Have no more than two years of postdoctoral experience. 

             FUNDING: 

·            The two-year fellowship provides funding in the amount of $65,000/year, and DPF fellows are
             eligible for Harvard’s generous benefits package.

             APPLICATION PROCESS:

             The online application for the Dean’s Postdoctoral Fellowship is available on the DICP website at 
             https://dicp.hms.harvard.edu/deanspostdoc. Applicants need to submit the online form, which
             includes a cover letter, CV, and a statement that makes the connection between the mission of the
             Fellowship and their research interests and professional goals. For more information, please visit
             DPF website: https://dicp.hms.harvard.edu/the-deans-postdoctoral-fellowship.

             CONTACT:
             Interested candidates are encouraged to contact Jorge Fortin, Program Coordinator, 
             Dean’s Postdoctoral Fellowship Program at dicp_deanspostdoc@hms.harvard.edu 

             with any questions.



Therapeutic Sciences 
Annual Retreat

         
                              

                                 
                           Friday, May 3rd, 2024

 

        9:00am - 5:00pm

                  Audubon Society of Rhode Island
                    Nature Center and Aquarium

                   1401 Hope Street
                   Bristol, R.I. 02809

 

If you have something you wish to highlight
 in the newsletter, please email

ruth_mattson@brown.edu
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